# The zoo

Vicky is going to the zoo today. She wants to see **wild animals**. She is waiting for her parents to finish breakfast so they can leave. She is packing the things she will need to enjoy the day at the zoo. She put her **binoculars**, a **camera** and two **bottles of water** in her bag.

Vicky is planning to play a game while she is at the zoo. She will imagine she is an **explorer**. She loves playing this game. When she goes to the cinema, she plays she is an actress. If she goes to the shopping centre, she plays she is a famous actress doing some shopping.

Vicky has never been to the zoo, and before leaving, she wrote a list of all the animals she could find there. She wants to take many pictures because she wants to make a **wild-animal album**; that's why this day is very special.

Now Vicky and her parents are getting to the zoo. Vicky is taking photos and checking on her list what animal is next. She goes, "Hello, **gorilla**! Hey, little **chimpanzee**! and you are ..." She does not know the name of an animal so she asks her parents and they tell her that she has to read the board next to the **cage**. And then Vicky goes, "Oh, it says your name is **baboon**! I'll write that on my list!" She got pictures of those animals when they were hanging on the trees.

Then it was time for Vicky to see the **pandas**; she took pictures of them eating **bamboo**. Next, some birds; the **parrots** and the **macaws** were on her list. They were making some strange noises and they were moving their heads like if they were dancing. It looked very funny so Vicky took some pictures of those birds doing the dancing. And finally, Vicky's favourite animal, The **Tiger!** 

Vicky thinks that tigers are great. She says that orange tigers look very strong, but she also says that it is the opposite with the white ones because they don't look strong, they look very beautiful!



#### Read and choose the correct answer.

#### 1. Who is taking the camera?

- A) Vicky's parents
- B) Vicky
- C) Vicky's brother

### 2. Which is Vicky's favourite animal?

- A) The parrot
- B) The panda
- C) The tiger

### 3. Vicky is waiting for ...

- A) the taxi to arrive
- B) her parents to finish breakfast
- C) her brother

#### 4. Which animal is eating bamboo?

- A) The tiger
- B) The chimpanzee
- C) The panda

#### Match the animals with their food.



## Write the words in alphabetical order.



# Look, read and complete the zoo report card.

## **Zoo Report Card**

Animals I can see at the zoo

My favourite zoo animals	
Picture of my favourite zoo animal	Picture of my favourite zoo animal
Description	Description
•Colour:	•Colour:
• Size:	•Size:
•Action:	